
 

Animal Welfare Association, a private, non-profit, 501(c) 3 animal welfare organization, serves 

the people and animals of southern New Jersey. AWA is dedicated to eliminating animal 

suffering, promoting the importance of the human-animal bond, and improving the role of 

animals in the well-being of people. Through a variety of programs including adoptions, 

veterinary services, pet therapy, and humane education, in 2018 over 22,000 pets were served 

through AWA programming. AWA is South Jersey’s leader in progressive companion animal 

care. 
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Voorhees, NJ – Animal Welfare Association (AWA) looks forward to its special community 

partnerships with the ASPCA, Subaru of America, and Miller Subaru that will drive pet adoptions 

in South Jersey during the holiday season.  

The organization is proud to announce the “Share the Love Home Town Hero Campaign,” during 

which, for every car purchased, or new car leased, from Miller Subaru between 11/14/2020 and 

1/2/2020, AWA can potentially receive $250 from Miller Subaru. 

Not only that, Miller Subaru, located at 1592 NJ-38, Lumberton, NJ 08048, is doing a pet supplies 

drive at the dealership between December 1st through December 11th, with a goal to “Stuff the 

Subaru” on December 7th during the Subaru of America / ASPCA “Share the Love” Adoption 

Event. 

The “Share the Love” Adoption Event, located at AWA’s Adoption Center, is sure to be a great 

day in the community, with the ambition of adopting out 30 pets to local residents, while 

waiving the fee for the lucky new pet owners. The fee-waived adoptions are made possible by 

the generous funding from ASPCA and Subaru of America.  

Maya Richmond, AWA Executive Director, says, “AWA’s community partnerships are what drive 

our work forward. We’re indebted to ASPCA, Subaru of America, and Miller Subaru, for our 

“Share the Love” Campaign that will greatly accelerate our efforts against pet homelessness.” 
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An AWA volunteer pets one of AWA’s four-legged representatives at Miller Subaru. 


